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This week 

 

Welcome back to Term 6!  This term starts a new phase with some of our children back in 

school in their own ‘bubbles’.  These ‘bubbles’ are small groups of the children who work 

with the same team of adults and also in the same room.  We are all getting used to this 

adapted way of working and next week some of our Acorn children will be joining us in 

their own bubbles.  The ‘bubble’ system is well supported with a high ratio of staff to children, and 

we are fortunate to have teachers, TAs and other staff who are able to be in school. 

 

For those children who are yet to return, you should be receiving a letter from your class team 

about how we are also moving home learning into a new phase. Can I also remind all families that 

we have the class email addresses if there are any worries or questions linked to school work.  All 

other queries to be sent to the school office email address.  You can find these on the following 

page.  

Science Week 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We would like to say a massive “well done!” to all the children (and adults) who completed so many hands-on 

science activities as part of the school’s Stay at Home Science Week. It was a pleasure to receive so many messages 

and photographs showing all the wonderful activities that you completed.  

We would like to congratulate the following pupils who all achieved Science Week Certificates:  

Heera, Henry G, Hayden, Nikhil , Jigisha, Adeline, Alana, Mary, Daisie, Jathin, Sai, Juno, Minerva, Charlotte B, 

Sam I, Evie W, Tom I and Henry A. 

Special congratulations must go to Heera, who attempted to complete every single activity on the Beech Science 

Week plans. If you missed out on any of these activities or would like to give them another go, all the plans and 

resources are still on the class pages of the school website. Please feel free to continue to use them to enrich your 

child’s home learning experience.  

http://www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk


Contact Details 

 

During this challenging time do keep in touch with 

us: 

School website: www.st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

Facebook:  St Barnabas School PTFA.   

E-mail:  office@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

 headteacher@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

School Family Liaison Officer - Dave:  07966190428 

St Barnabas Church - Fr John Caster: 01892 525656 

 stbwells@outlook.com        

Next week we celebrate St Barnabas Day  

With best wishes and keep safe. 

Moira Duncombe     @StBarnabasSchoolTW 

God our Father, 

Through your power and inspired 

by the Holy Spirit, Saint Barnabas 

spread your word and encouraged 

others to follow Jesus our Lord.   

By your strength, and through his 

prayers, may our school always be 

a sign of Jesus' presence among 

us. 

We ask this in the name of Jesus, 

who lives with you and the Holy 

Spirit now and for ever. 

Amen 

If you need any support or guidance relating to 

the home schooling of your child, please con-

tact us using the relevant class email address: 

acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

willow@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

beech@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

maple@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

chestnut@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk   

lilac@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

oak@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk 

Home Learning:  thank you to Charlie and Hayden 

 


